
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

I am writing to remind you that Year 7, 8 and 9 assessments will be taking place after half term. 

• Year 9 assessments begin on the 17th June.

• Year 7 and 8 assessments begin on the 24th June.

These assessments will be cumulative, meaning they will include topics covered from the beginning 
of the year until now. It is imperative that your child revises for these assessments.  We have 
provided support for your child on the school website. To access this support please follow the 
below instructions: 

1. Click on the school website link: Fulwood Academy - Home
2. Click on the Education tab.
3. Now click on the Curriculum tab.
4. You will now see a list of subjects down the right side of the screen.
5. Within each subject is an Assessment tab and a Homelearning tab.
6. The Assessment tab includes all the topics that will be covered in the upcoming assessment.

Think of this as a revision list.
7. The Homelearning tab includes support to help with revision. For example, knowledge

organisers, video links, website links, etc.

Thank you in advance for your support in helping us to prepare your child for their assessments. 

Mr. L Johnson 

https://www.fulwoodacademy.co.uk/



